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The Council of the Corporation of the Township of Joly held a public meeting on 
Tuesday, November 13, 2018 at 5:30 pm in the Joly Township Council Chambers to 
consider an amendment to by-law # 2018-009, as amended, the Joly Township 
Comprehensive Zoning By-law. 
 
Those in attendance were:  Mayor Bruce Baker; Councillors, Betty Barnes, Budd 
Brown, and Chris Nicholson; Councillor Brian McCabe arrived at 5:34 pm; Staff:  
Leanne Crozier, Clerk Treasurer. 
 
The applicant, Joly Township, Part of Lot 4, Concession X, Part 2 in Plan 42R20993, 
made application to reflect the sale of this property and will place the subject lands in 
the Rural (Ru) Zone. 
 
Notice of the public meeting was given by prepaid first class mail on October 18th, 2018 
to every owner of land within 400 feet of the property and to the ministries and agencies 
as required by the Planning Act.  Notice was posted in the municipal office and on the 
municipal website October 18th, 2018.  Notice was also published in the Almaguin News 
for one week, the week of October 18th, 2018. 
 
No written submissions were received by the Clerk. 
 
No one spoke in support of the amendment. 
 
No one spoke in opposition to the amendment. 
 
The applicants were not present. 
 
Council will consider all the comments from the public in attendance before making a 
decision. 
 
The public meeting to consider the proposed zoning by-law amendment adjourned at 
5:37 pm. 
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